BAYONNE PUBLIC SCHOOLS
Office of Chief Academic Officer
669 AVENUE A
BAYONNE, NJ 07002

Dr. Wachera Ragland Brown Tel. 551-348-1267
Chief Academic Officer

September 20, 2022

Dear Parent or Guardian,

Each year, students in English learner programs take the ACCESS for ELLs language
proficiency test. The test measures academic English language proficiency for students learning
English in our school and throughout our state.

With this letter is an Individnal Student Report. This report provides information about test
results for your child. This information is for you to review and keep.

Teachers in our schools use this information to help them make decisions about instruction for
your child. Teachers also use these test scores to monitor the progress your child makes toward
English proficiency.

Please contact me if you have questions about the ACCESS for ELLs test.

Sincerely,
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Dr. Wachera Ragland-Brown, Chief Academic Officer



